Freedom of Information Act 2000 – idling, penalties and environmental officers  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
-          How many ‘no idling zones/areas’ were in operation in your local authority in the calendar years 2014, 2015 & 2016?

Answer: We have no ‘no idling zones/areas’ in Leicester.
 

-          How many £20 fixed penalty notices have been issued by your authority to drivers for leaving engines running (after being asked to switch engines off) in the calendar years 2014, 2015, 2016

We do not issue fixed penalty notices for vehicles parked with engine running.

-          How many environment protection officers were employed by your authority in the calendar years 2014, 2015, 2016 and at present?

We do not have a post of Environment Protection Officer.  No officer in our Neighbourhood and Environmental Services enforces ‘no idling zones/areas’.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

